
TEACHER APPRECIATION FOR 

SAINT MARK’S CDC STAFF


On Friday, April 22 the CDC Steering Team will host a Teacher 
Appreciation Luncheon for our 26 awesome CDC teachers!  We 
appreciate their service and take opportunities monthly to express 
our thanks to them for their efforts in supporting this 
important ministry of Saint Mark.  


We invite all Saint Mark disciples to show your recognition 
and support for these teachers.  If you are interested in providing 
a little treat or token of your own appreciation for the work they 
do, please contact Becky Hazelwood at 
rhazelwood8455@att.net for more information.





